S akeconny — Public Hearing ’j
Comment Form DEERFIELD

N

MILWAUKEE AVENUE TO
SAUNDERS/RIVERWOODS ROAD
The Lake County Division of Transportation (LCDOT) is conducting a virtual Public Hearing concerning the Deerfield Road Phase |
Preliminary Engineering and Environmental Study. The Deerfield Road study area is from Milwaukee Avenue on the west to
Saunders/Riverwoods Road on the east, a distance of approximately 2 miles. All public hearing materials, including the Environmental
Assessment and Preferred Alternative design, will be available on the project website (DeerfieldRoadCorridor.com) beginning May 10t

Your input is valuable and it is our commitment throughout this study to include stakeholders, such as yourself, in this process. The
purpose of the virtual Public Hearing is to present the Preferred Alternatives and seek public comment on the Environmental
Assessment. Comment forms can be mailed to: Matt Huffman, Consultant Project Manager, 9575 W Higgins Rd Ste 600, Rosemont, IL
60018, or emailed to DeerfieldRoadCorridorComment@cbbel.com

To be included in the meeting record, please send comments by Monday, June 14, 2021.

The project study group is specifically seeking input on the following:
= Preferred Alternative
= Environmental Assessment

(Optional, Please Print)

Name /Affiliation

Address

City/State Zip Code

Phone No. E-Mail Address

U / would like to receive e-mails on this project

U / would like to receive additional e-mails /correspondence from Lake County
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stamp
here

Matt Huffman

Christopher B. Burke Engineering, Ltd.
9575 W Higgins Road

Ste 600

Rosemont, IL 60018
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